OWEN SOUND STAMP CLUB

NEWSLETTER #3

The Owen Sound Stamp Club meets at 7 pm. St. George's Anglican on the third Wednesday of each month. Come to the basement via the rear door.

ANNOUNCEMENTS;

Our circuit book pages are ready and will be available at meetings.

Our club meets through the summer

Annual membership is now due.

Please send postage to support this newsletter to Bob Ford

CALENDAR

April 16th. meeting - workshop, table or silent auction and stamp trading

May 21st. meeting - AUCTION - Maurice Singerman Auctions of Kincardine will be auctioning various lots from the Kincardine Club, lots of various owners and lots for our club members. Come early as we expect a large attendance for this meeting. Viewing of material will start at 7 pm. This will be a minimum bid auction and your lot will not be sold for less than the minimum you have placed on it. Anything from a single stamp to large accumulations are invited. Ten percent of receipts goes to our club. If you have material for this auction please mail, fax or phone in particulars to Bob Pike;

P.O. Box 250, Hepworth,On. NOH 1P0

tel. (519) 935-3803 FAX (519) 935-3828

June 1st. - STAMP SHOW- We are very fortunate in that Canada Post has come through with major support for this, our second show. See details on enclosed poster.

If you enjoy receiving this newsletter, send me a note, fax or call between now and this Fall, when the next newsletter will appear.. - Bob Pike